Dear Sirs,

We are writing to present a submission on the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013.

We urge the committee to give your full support to Senator John Madigan's bill to refuse Medicare funding for abortions based on the unborn child's sex. This is a practice we do not want to see in Australia. India and China are countries where this is widespread and they are now suffering huge social problems because of it. But the practice is now spreading and already having an impact on other countries too: http://afterabortion.org/2013/not-just-china-and-india-sex-selection-abortions-spreading-around-the-world/

Please support Senator Madigan's bill and don't let Australia go down this road.

Yours faithfully,

Hendrik and Belinda Terpstra